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It’s hard to believe it’s the last month of the year!       
Although we were just in school for three weeks this 
month, we made sure to fill each day with lots of fun 
and learning. The month started with Miss Vanessa’s 

and Miss April’s class going on a field trip to sing     
Hanukkah songs to Congregation Shalom at Leisure 

World.           
All the classes have been  

dedicated to preparing and celebrating             
Hanukkah. The children have been practicing their 
Hanukkah songs for weeks. It was very exciting to 

have all the families here for our annual  
Family Hanukkah Night.  

The learning continued on; 
Miss Susan’s class started learning about snow 

and snowmen, and Miss Gina’s class spent time earning 
about snow animals. Miss Vanessa’s class continued 
with their letter unit and started to learn about the 

weather. Miss April’s class still worked on  
zoophonics, Handwriting without Tears, and their 

math. During the break it’s very important to continue  
practicing high frequency words and to read every night.  

From The Staff at TBD-ECLC  
We hope you have a wonderful 2014! See you January 6th! 


